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Comments: | am writing in opposition to this rule change. Prohibiting fixed anchors would restrict access for a
responsible user group which has long worked to uphold wilderness character in some of our country's most
iconic wilderness areas. This rule will result in fewer people enjoying our wilderness areas as promised by the
wilderness act, more confusion, and potentially more dangerous situations requiring destructive rescues. It would
also create a tremendous amount of administrative burden on federal parks agencies and the public. | strongly
encourage you to reconsider this regulation. Thank you for your time



